
	

	

 
APRIL 5TH, 2016  
6:30PM-8:00PM 

EARLY COLLEGE PROGRAM 
IN CYBERSECURITY  
INFORMATION SESSION 
	
Please	 join	 us	 for	 an	 information	 session	where	 you	 and	 your	 9th	
grade	student	can	learn	more	about	this	exciting	opportunity.		You	
will	have	the	opportunity	to	speak	with	administrators	and	staff	as	
well	as	current	students	and	their	parents.	
	
Students	 participating	 in	 the	 Early	 College	 Program	 in	
Cybersecurity:		

• Graduate	from	high	school	with	thirty	college	credits	at	a	
50%	savings.		

• Enjoy	 individualized	 academic	 support	 and	 college	
readiness	 training	 along	 with	 specialized	 programming	
from	HCPSS	and	HCC	

• Intern	with	professionals	in	the	field		
……and	much,	much	more!		

	

	 YOU ARE CORDIALLY 
INVITED TO AN 
INFORMATION 

SESSION FOR THE 
EARLY COLLEGE 

PROGRAM IN 
CYBERSECURITY 

	

Please	join	us	on	April	
5th	from	6:30pm	–	

8:00pm	pm	at	Howard	
Community	College	
Rouse	Company	

Foundation	Hall,	Room	
400	

	

THIS EXCITING 
PROGRAM IS OFFERED 

THROUGH A 
PARTNERSHIP 

BETWEEN HOWARD 
COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

AND THE 
APPLICATIONS AND 

RESEARCH LAB (ARL) 
	
	

	

	

	

 

	  
HOWARD 

COMMUNITY COLLEGE  
10901	Little	Patuxent	Pkwy	

Columbia,	MD	21044	

To	RSVP,	visit		
www.howardcc.edu/signup	

	

	

	

		


